
HILLTOP CHRISTIAN NURSERY SCHOOL
“Hilltop House”- First Presbyterian Church
14 Hilltop Road Mendham, NJ 07945

Telephone: 973-543-0054

January, 2023
Dear Parents,

We are beginning our enrollment process for the 2023-2024 school year. We will be using a
lottery system to process all the applications. They will be processed in this order: 1) current
HCNS families, 2) active Hilltop church members’ families, 3) HCNS alumni families and
4) new families.

For enrollment, complete both sides of the application form and return the application with a
$75.00 non-refundable registration fee by February 1st. Preference is not given to the order in
which applications are received. An acceptance letter will confirm class placements the last week
of February.

Tuition is as follows:

10%Mar.15 Aug. 1 Nov. 1 Feb. 1 Total
2 days (Jan.) 895.00 895.00 1790.00

2 days 318.00 954.00 954.00 954.00 3180.00

3 days 420.00 1260.00 1260.00 1260.00 4200.00

4 days 557.00 1671.00 1671.00 1671.00 5570.00

Every effort will be made to place your child in your first choice request. However, if you do
not get your first choice placement for your child, he/she is automatically placed on a waiting list
for the class you prefer. Please note, that a space is provided on the application form for you to
indicate if work or family obligations limit you to the morning or afternoon session only.

If you have any concerns or questions about our enrollment process, please don’t hesitate to call
the school office at 973-543-0054.

Sincerely,
Victoria Legacki, Director


